HARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL
Long Lane

. x> * ST on
*ff;ﬁf*ﬁ'.*ﬁ Wi, Harden

;E:E.\'\NG ACHEVING . SUCCEEDNG Bingley

wesT Yorkshire

HARDEN BDIG ILJ

% Primary scnod

Thursday 23rd March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

[ am very excited to tell you about our upcoming trip to Ripon Museums on Thursday 4th May 2023.
This will be part of our next history topic ‘Crime and Punishment.” During the day, we will visit each of
the three museums: Courthouse Museum, Police and Prison Museum and the Workhouse Museum. We
will explore each of them and take part in specially designed workshops throughout the day.

On the day, all children will need to bring the following:

e Bedressed in school uniform

e Footwear/Coats appropriate for the weather on the day: waterproofs/hat etc
e Packed Lunch with a drink

e Extra snacks and bottle of water

Travel Arrangements will be as follows:

We will be travelling there and back by coach, leaving school at 08:15 and returning back at school at
approximately 16:15. Children should arrive at school for 8am. If your child will be attending After
School Club after the trip, please email us to let us know and we will escort them over after the trip.
yearS@hardenprimaryacademy.co.uk

The cost of this trip is £29.09 per child. Please see cost breakdown below:
Entry into 3 Ripon Museums including workshop  £372.00
Transport (Coach, driver& Fuel) £530.00
Total trip cost £902.00 divided by 31 children = £29.09

Consent and contribution are via ParentPay. Please log on to your child’s ParentPay account and click
on ‘other items’ the Ripon Museums trip will be listed. Consent & Contribution deadline is
Wednesday 26t April 2023. Contributions are voluntary, however, should insufficient contributions
be received, the trip will not be able to go ahead.

If you wish to discuss any details of the trip, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Best Wishes,

Miss Jamieson, Year 5 Class teacher
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